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Stephanie Collins

From: Stephanie Collins
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Stephanie Collins
Subject: FW: Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North Of Rice Road

 
 
From: Denise Rudolph <deerudy123@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 10:28 AM 
To: Conor McCormack <CMcCormack@townofmillbury.net> 
Subject: Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North Of Rice Road 
 

Good Afternoon Mr. McCormack, 

  

I am writing to let you know of my support, in the Rezoning To Suburban II A Portion Of Residential I North 
Of Rice Road Citizen's Petition. 

  

I heard all about this and had time to discuss and ask questions about it.  Unfortunately I was not part of the 
group at the time this was being signed but I definitely would have if given the chance. 

 

My household has 6 adults and 1 child aged 11 and we all whole-heartedly want this to pass. 

  

Please help us save the integrity of our neighborhood.   

  

Thank you for your time.  We appreciate you! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Denise Rudolph 

Eva Donovan 
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Lawrence Rudolph 

Kristin Donovan 

Heather Donovan 

Leon Ouellette 

Landen Remillard too! 

 

4 Capt Peter Simpson Rd 


